
Untitled 
From: DON L McCLURE [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 6:38 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: USPTO satellite offices 

To whom it may concern, 

I hope this finds you well. 

I understand that locations for USPTO satellite offices is being considered. With 
the amount of innovation that comes from the San Francisco area I would encourage 
you to consider locating an office in the immediate area. Having this resource 
available on a local basis will encourage more small businesses to seek these 
services that might not otherwise be able to afford them. I know that we have some 
ideas ourselves, and don't want to work with large law firms. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Don McClure 
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